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City Attorney’s Communication #2017-825
July 5, 2017

TO: Erjeta Diamanti, Budget Officer

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution and First Extension to the Interlocal Agreement
Community Bus Service

As requested in your memorandum of July 3, 2017, the above-referenced Agreement has been

prepared and is attached at this time along with the appropriate Resolution captioned as follows:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE A FIRST EXTENSION TO THE INTERLOCAL
AGREEMENT BETWEEN BROWARD COUNTY AND THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH FOR COMMUNITY BUS
SERVICE INCLUDING CAPITAL ASSISTANCE FOR
VEHICLE LEASE; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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